
The New Zealand Cerebral Palsy Register  
Te Rēhita a Hōkai Nukurangi Aotearoa 

We are inviting people with Cerebral Palsy / Hōkai Nukurangi,    
to contribute to the New Zealand Cerebral Palsy Register. 

What are the benefits of the NZ Cerebral Palsy Register (NZCPR)?  
The Register is able to combine all the health information on people with CP to help 
health services and disability groups to: 

Understand what living with CP means for different groups (such as Māori or people 
living in different parts of the country) 
Guide health planning,  to make sure all people with CP can access the right health 
services when they are needed 
Promote research about CP so we can learn about what works in preventing and 
improving health for all people with CP 
Share important information with you and your whānau 

How can I participate? 
Participation in the NZCPR is voluntary. Any person with CP can be registered. To 
get all the NZCPR information: 

Visit NZCPR Website: www.starship.org.nz/NZCPregister  
     OR use your phone camera to scan the QR code  

Contact the NZCPR directly on (09) 307 4949 ext 21898 
    OR Email: nzcpregister@adhb.govt.nz   

Ask your health professional to contact us on your behalf 
There are no further tests or measures needed from you or your whānau in order to register. 
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